[bookmark: _GoBack]“Email Invitation Notice”

We want your feedback on the Monthly Crude Oil and Natural Gas Production Report

Today, EIA launched a short three minute customer survey seeking feedback on the Monthly Crude Oil and Natural Gas Production Report (MOGPR). Your feedback will help EIA assess whether or not to make any changes to the existing report. We are specifically interested in receiving your feedback on how you use the data, what data are useful, and your specific data and information needs.

The opinions and information that you provide are protected as confidential information. Your responses are aggregated with other survey responses to ensure anonymity.

Please provide us with your feedback and take the survey. The survey will only be open to the first 500 respondents. 
